
                                         
 
 
We are seeking up to three graduate student research assistants to join the Arctic 
and Antarctic Research Group (AAARG) beginning in August 2016.  We 
encourage you to apply, particularly if you are interested in (i) using advanced 
ground-based and space-based observations of clouds to examine dynamical 
atmospheric processes or (ii) using advanced global numerical weather prediction 
models to study the predictability of cyclones in the Arctic.  The successful 
candidate(s) will receive a full assistantship, health benefits, and tuition waiver as 
they continue their graduate studies at the M.S. and/or Ph.D. levels. 
 
The AAARG is part of the School of Meteorology at the University of Oklahoma.  
The School of Meteorology is ranked in the top ten of all atmospheric sciences 
graduate programs in the nation by the Chronicles of Higher Education.  For 
further information about these positions, the AAARG, or the University of 
Oklahoma, please contact Prof. Steven Cavallo at cavallo@ou.edu 
 

 


